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HB 2719 - SB 2900 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Decreases, from nine to eight, the number of members of the 

Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA) Board of Directors required to approve the 

operation of the financial assistance programs. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• Reducing the required number of approvals for the operation of financial assistance 

programs is not estimated to result in any significant impact to such programs or the 

operations of THDA; therefore, any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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